
TOWN OF HILLSBOROUGH, NH 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

SCENIC ROAD HEARING 

 
There will be a Scenic Road Hearing on Wednesday, April 20, 2016 at 7:00 p.m. during the 

regularly scheduled Planning Board Meeting at the Hillsborough Town Office at 27 School Street 

relative to a request by Public Service of New Hampshire, per RSA 231:158, to trim and remove 

trees and brush encroaching on utility wires on the following scenic roads, as designated by the 

town: Barden Hill Road, Jones Road, Beard Road and Old County Road.   

 


